
 

                                   

 
 
 NOTICE OF BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING 

CITY OF YAMHILL 
 

RESCHEDULED 
 

The 2025/26 Fiscal Year Budget Committee Meeting, previously scheduled for April 15th 
has been rescheduled to April 22, 2025. 

 
A public meeting of the Budget Committee of the City of Yamhill, Yamhill County, State 

of Oregon, to discuss the proposed budget for the fiscal year July 1, 2025, to June 30, 2026, will 
be in person, in the City Hall Council Chambers, 155 E 1st Street, Yamhill, Oregon, and Zoom 
on Tuesday, April 22, 2025, at 6:00 p.m.  The purpose of this meeting is to receive the budget 
message, budget document, and comments from the public on the budget.   

 
This is a public meeting where deliberation of the Budget Committee will take place.  Any person 
may attend this meeting in person, or via Zoom to comment on the proposed budget with the Budget 
Committee during public comment. 
 
Notice of all budget meetings and copies of the proposed budget will also be published on the City 
of Yamhill website:  www.cityofyamhill.org. 
 
Please click the link below to join the webinar: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85788560456?pwd=rsOQwBIICz7CcRx9XARaZnXkshWHi7.1 
OR 
Please use one of the following phone numbers: 
+1 719 359 4580 US, +1 669 900 6833 US, 
 
Webinar ID: 857 8856 0456 
Passcode: 562802 
______________  
Shelley Reimer 
Budget Officer 
 
Posted: April 11, 2025 – City Hall, Post Office, City Website, Downtown Bulletin Board 
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